
Social Group Contacts and Teachers 
 
E-Note for February 2019 
                                                                             
: The Strategic Planning committee has been formed and will now build on the initial 
Draft document that was produced last year. 
 
: New Members of the Toronto Association will soon receive their invitation to the 
annual New Members Tea being held at Liz and Ian Clunie’s home on Sunday April 7, 
2019 from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. The Board looks forward to greeting our new members that 
afternoon.  
 
: The March Monthly Dance on Saturday, March 9, is our annual “Beginners Night”.  
Come and join in the fun, and dance to the music of Scotch Mist starting at 7:30 pm at  
Crescent School.  
 

: Does your Social Group have special people who volunteer all the time? Are there 

people your group could not do without? Is there someone in the Toronto Association 

you think is indispensable? RSCDS Toronto wishes to honour those people by 

nominating them for a Volunteer Award. Nominations may be made by the Board, 

Social Groups, or by individual RSCDS TA members. Nominations should be sent to 

Theresa Malek theresamalek@rogers.com Volunteer Awards Committee. 

 

Dancing for Millennials 

: The Youth Committee proposed a new initiative to launch a mini series of class/social 
to prepare youth dancers (18-35 years of age) for the West Toronto Ball as well as the 
Youth Ball. These classes/social events are intended to create buzz leading up to 
Spring Fling 2020. 
The Board approved this initiative, we will add a new Youth Event of six Dance Classes 
called “Dancing for the Millennials” for 2019, for more details see the March issue of Set 
& Link, or our website. 
 
 : We are looking for a new Toronto Workshop convenor, as Christy Barber is 
stepping down, after 2 years of excellent leadership. If you are interested, please 
contact Irene Bailey Programme Director 
 
: A reminder about our Emergency Procedures. The procedures, which will be applied 
at all Toronto Association events, can be found on our website at: 
http://www.dancescottish.ca/Members_Home_files/Emergency-Procedures-
protocols.pdf 
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